
   

Congratulations to our “Stars of the week” 

Friday 4th November... 

Reception Windsor:  Oaklyn Reception Warwick: Victor 

1 Blaise: Abbie M   1 Kenilworth: Zuriel 

2 Belvoir:  Keaton   2 Norwich:  Isabelle G 

3 Hever:  Gracie-Mai  4 Tamworth:  Poppy W 

5 Bamburgh:  Toby   6 Stirling:  Martha  6 Inverness: Ruby 

  

Congratulations to our “Stars of the week” 

Friday 11th November... 

Reception Windsor:  Sa’adah  Reception Warwick: Ramlah 

1 Blaise:   Boux     1 Kenilworth: Max A 

2 Belvoir:  Charlie E    2 Norwich:  Lola-Marie 

3 Hever:  Darcie    4 Tamworth: Winnie 

5 Bamburgh:  Chloe W   6 Stirling:  Hana 6 Inverness: Ace 
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Trips! 

Y5 Staffordshire Regiment Museum:  Y5 had an 

amazing day at the Regiment Museum which          

consolidated their knowledge of WWII.  They saw 

trenches, uniforms, and weapons. They also had the opportunity to ask questions 

of the Regiment volunteers.  

Y2 Blists Hill: Y2 had such an enjoyable day at the  

Victorian Museum!  They visited the candle maker, the 

bakery, the linen shop, pharmacy, plaster cast shop, and 

most importantly...ye old sweet shop! 
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Upcoming events: week beginning 14th           

November 2022  

Outdoor Week Reception Windsor 

Wednesday 16th November Outdoor Parent Inspire and Family 

Lunch: Reception Windsor 

Wednesday 16th November: Year 1 Trip to Botanical Gardens 

Thursday 17th November Class Assembly: Year 2 Belvoir 

 

Upcoming events: week beginning 21st November 2022  

Outdoor Week Reception Warwick 

Wednesday 23rd Outdoor Parent Inspire and Family Lunch: Reception Warwick 

Thursday 24th Class Assembly: Year 2 Norwich 

Thursday 24th : Year 3 Hever Trip to Tangle Wood (Stone Age) 

 

Further class trips will take place this half term.  We have tried to find places that fit our topics 

but have found it increasingly hard due to constantly rising costs in admission and transport.  

Remembrance Service Today, Friday 11th November, we held our 

whole school annual Remembrance Service at 11:00am ending with a 2-minute 

silence as a sign of respect for those people who have lost their lives to protect 

our futures.  We had a lot of children wearing their Brownies, Beavers, squirrels 

or Guiding uniforms (including staff members).  All of the children rose to the  

occasion and laid their class wreaths and crosses with pride. 


